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Kenston Middle School
2020 Beginning Band Program
Dear Parents,

Thank you for the opportunity to assist your child in learning to play a band instrument. Though this summer has been a roller coaster of information concerning the COVID-19 pandemic, we are committed to working with our customers every step of the way to ensure a safe season of music learning!
I am the representative from Central Instrument Company who visits Kenston Middle School every Tuesday. We will work with the school to meet all requirements. We hope this will enable you to be serviced at school, although you are welcome to visit our store in Cuyahoga Falls. Just call 1.800.442.6000 or email peter@cicmusic.com by 4:00 PM Monday and I will pick-up or deliver instruments, repairs, and accessories to a location designated by the teachers on Tuesday.
Pay one low price of $8.95 and get the first 2 months rental. This trial fee will include FREE repair insurance and you will get the first year lesson book for FREE.  We hope to deliver all instruments to Kenston for the first lesson and we will use that date as the start date for your rental.

Here’s the best ways to start your instrument rental with us!  

RENT ONLINE:  Go to our secure website at www.cicmusic.com.
· CREATE AN ONLINE ACCOUNT, or LOGIN if you have already created an account.
· Once complete, continue the Rent-to-Own Band rental by clicking “Rent Now” in the main menu.
· Click the yellow box on this page to rent a Flute, Clarinet, Trumpet, Trombone, or Percussion Bell Kit with pad.
· Please submit your online order as soon as you know which instrument your child will be playing. This will ensure prompt delivery for the first lesson.
 
VISIT OUR STORE:  739 Portage Trail (at 8th Street, next to Dairy Queen), Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221;
Our store hours are Monday-Friday, 10:00 AM – 6:00 PM and Saturday 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM (during the school year). You can set up your rental with us and we will be able to deliver for the first lesson.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Again, thank you for supporting small business and being our customer at Central Instrument Company. Visit our website at www.cicmusic.com for more information about our brick ‘n mortar store and our online store. We look forward to serving you!
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Peter Haubert
Sales Representative

Specializing in Music Education
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